
Dear Distinguished Members of the Judiciary Committee:  
 
 
I am writing to ask you to pass LCO #3576 and permit voters to vote by absentee ballot during the 
entire pandemic.  
 
 
Voters should not have to choose between protecting their health and exercising their right to vote. 
 
 
I am high risk and have essentially not left the house for over 4 months - I will not be able to go out 
to polls to exercise my right to vote and therefore would like to vote by mail - the same method the 
current President used to vote. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Shiva Sarram 
New Canaan, CT 
 


